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The new preferential right for Brussels

tenants

Since 1 January 2024, certain Brussels tenants have gained more rights in the

event of the sale of their property by the landlord. Indeed, the Brussels

legislator created a preferential right in rem which certain tenants enjoy.

This article is available in Dutch and French.
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